
 Purple Class Monthly Update: 
January 

In January, Purple Class had the visit of The Little 

Village Company, we were able to develop our play 

skills and our imagination , by engaging in play 

pretend like, going to the market , post office , we 

even enjoyed a play pretend tea party .  

Communication was our main focus in January . 

In My Sensory Play , we 

practiced turn taking , 

sharing and engaging in a 

peer to peer activity , 

children engaged in 

interactive games where 

they had to engage in 

sharing and waiting for 

their turn 

 

For My Communication 

lessons , we’ve been 

discovering The Gruffalo 

story , engaging in colourful 

semantics activities , using 

sensory activities to discover 

the story .   


